
 

 

  
  
  
  
  
 May 7, 2019 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 
TOWN OF DAVIDSON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
The Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners held a special meeting on Tuesday, May 7, 2019 in the 
Town Hall Board Room. Present were Mayor Rusty Knox and Commissioners Jane Campbell, Matthew 
Fort, Jim Fuller, Autumn Rierson Michael, and David Sitton. Town Manager Jamie Justice and Special 
Projects Manager Dawn Blobaum were also present.   

• CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mayor Knox called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 

• DISCUSSION 
 

Special Projects Manager Dawn Blobaum, Brent Green and Michael Supino from Creech & Associates, 
Steven Blashfield from Glave & Holmes Architecture, and Stewart Gray with the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Historic Landmarks Commission discussed with the board a vision for the building renovation at 251 
South Street and Andy Aldrige from Edifice, Inc. discussed with the board a vision for the building 
renovation at 251 South Street, including options for the auditorium, lobby, and classrooms. The board’s 
decisions about the “look and feel” of the building will help determine the conceptual design and cost 
estimate, which will be presented to the board on May 28.  No action was taken at the meeting. 

 
• Adjourn 

 
Commissioner Campbell made a motion to adjourn. The motion passed unanimously (5-0). 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m. 
 
 

Attest:       __________________________ 
Rusty Knox  

__________________________    Mayor 
Elizabeth K. Shores 
Town Clerk 
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